
The North Clackamas Chamber is asking you to vote no on SB1527 Interfering with 
Non-Competes. 
 
Our biggest concern is the dramatic shift in enforceability of an agreement from 18 
months under existing law to only 6 months. NCCC is concerned that six months may 
not be long enough to protect the investment the employer made in the former 
employee or to protect intellectual property. 
 
Please vote NO on SB 1527. 
 
Laura Edmonds, CEO 
North Clackamas Chamber of Commerce 
(503) 654-7777 
laura@yourchamber.com 
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